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Media Contact: Deputy Bernie Hernandez   Date: August 2, 2021 

LCSO Investigating Suspicious Death  

 

On July 30, 2021, at around 11:00 am, an off-duty LCSO Deputy discovered a possible 

deceased person at the Lost Lake Recreational Site, off Springhill Road. Upon further 

inspection, it became apparent the female was deceased. LCSO Deputies responded to 

the area and located the deceased female near the parking lot area. LCSO Violent Crimes 

and Crime Scene units responded to the area and assumed the investigation. At this time, 

the cause of death is not known and is still being investigated.       

 

The victim’s identification and information are being withheld pending a next of kin 

notification.   

 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office asks anyone with information please contact the LCSO 

Violent Crimes Unit at (850) 606-3300 or to remain anonymous contact the Big Bend 

Crime Stoppers at (850) 574-TIPS (8477). 
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